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John Kahling <john.kahling@edcgov.us>

Fwd: Letter of Postponement
Matt Gourley <john.gourley@edcgov.us> Tue, Jul 26, 2022 at 11:44 AM
To: John Kahling <john.kahling@edcgov.us>, Chandra Ghimire <chandra.ghimire@edcgov.us>, Daniel Vandekoolwyk
<daniel.vandekoolwyk@edcgov.us>

---------- Forwarded message ---------

From: Wopumnes Tribe <tribalcouncil@eldoradonisenanmewuk.com>

Date: Tue, Jul 26, 2022 at 11:41 AM

Subject: Re: Letter of Postponement

To: Matt Gourley <john.gourley@edcgov.us>, wanda Nagel <fyrfox@flyisa.net>, Christopher Washington
<cgw@caledlaw.com>


Dear Matt,
We would like to inform you that the plans for the Newtown Bridge replacement project are incomplete.  We just found out
that the neighbor at 4784 Newtown Rd. which has a driveway easement cutting through 4820 Newtown Rd. from the
entrance at the bridge, has not been included in your plans or received an offer. 4784 will be severely impacted by this
project, losing his current ingress and egress through Wanda Nagel's parcel. 

We would also like to inform the BoS that we will be attending the meeting with our attorney Christopher Washington and
Wanda Nagel to address the BoS with our letters of objection already submitted for the last meeting.

Thank you,
Lisa Perdichizzi
Executive Director
Wopumnes 501c3 

On Tue, Jul 12, 2022 at 9:41 AM Matt Gourley <john.gourley@edcgov.us> wrote:

Good morning, 

Please see the attached letter regarding your upcoming Board of Supervisors meeting. 

Thank you, 


-- 

Matt Gourley 
Administrative Analyst 

County of El Dorado 
Department of Transportation 
Engineering Division 
2441 Headington Road
Placerville, CA 95667
Phone (530)642-4969
Fax (530)642-9238
john.gourley@edcgov.us

WARNING: This email and any attachments may contain private, confidential, and privileged
material for the sole use of the intended recipient. Any unauthorized review, copying, or
distribution of this email (or any attachments) by other than the intended recipient is strictly
prohibited. If you are not the intended recipient, please contact the sender immediately and
permanently delete the original and any copies of this email and any attachments.
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-- 

Tribal Council,

Wopumnes Nisenan-Mewuk Tribe of El Dorado County 

www.RealMiwokTribe.com
515 Main Street
Placerville, CA. 95667

530-350-9191
-- 

CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE: If you've received this email by mistake please let the sender know and delete it.This
communication with its contents may contain confidential and/or legally privileged information. It is solely for the use of
the intended recipient(s). Unauthorized interception, review, use or disclosure is prohibited and may violate applicable
laws including the Electronic Communications Privacy Act. 


-- 

Matt Gourley 
Administrative Analyst 

County of El Dorado 
Department of Transportation 
Engineering Division 
2441 Headington Road
Placerville, CA 95667
Phone (530)642-4969
Fax (530)642-9238
john.gourley@edcgov.us
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